

GES Bulletin 23 February 2024

Director(s) of Care

We are pleased to welcome Janice Benson to the role of Director of Care. We are also very pleased that outgoing DoC, Barb Williams will be staying with Greenwoods, returning to a staff nurse position. Barb has led the care team through many challenges over her seven years as DoC. Barb is looking forward to returning to the clinical focus and enjoying more time off to hike, travel and generally enjoy the great outdoors.

Janice is joining us from Winnipeg where she has worked as a nurse for 27 years. Janice started her career as a care aide in Long-Term Care, then returned to school for her LPN and RN education. In addition to many years in direct clinical care, Janice has also held roles as a manager and educator.





Janice looks forward to meeting family members when you come to visit your loved ones at Greenwoods. There will also be an opportunity to gather via zoom for family and friends who both live locally and afar. Please see the next page for details.

Please join us for an **Appreciation Tea for Barb** on Wednesday 28 February, 2.00 pm to 3.00 pm in the main lounge.

Residents, Family & Frends Engagement Zoom Meeting

In addition to a new DoC, we also have a new Board of Directors Chairperson. Wayne Glover has been on the Board for over five years and previously served in the role of Vice-Chair. Please join us for a Residents, Family and Friends Engagement Zoom Meeting for an opportunity for discussions with Janice, Wayne, and the full management team.

Family & Friends Engagement Zoom Meeting Wednesday 13 March 2024 1.00 pm to 2.00pm

Please click <u>here</u> link to register for the meeting. When registering, you can also suggest additional topics for discussion.

As always, if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me by email or at 250 537 5561 ext 222.

Kind regards Aletha

Aletha Humphreys Executive Director aletha.humphreys@greenwoodseldercare.org